
Alert
December 1, 2022

High Court Addresses Relief for Prisoners Following
Clarification of Statutory Laws [The Legal Intelligencer]

Stephen Miller and Leigh Ann Benson argue in The Legal Intelligencer that the Supreme Court’s
decision in Jones v. Hendrix, expected before July 2023, should clarify - regardless of the outcome
– the rights of federal prisoners to petition for habeas corpus relief of previously challenged
convictions when a high court decision of statutory interpretation is applied retroactively.

To read the full article, click here.
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